
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Reverend Helen from Christ Church, visited our school on 12.02.20 to explain and to teach our KS2 

children about the Lord's prayer, using British sign language, song and even a party trick. 

14/02/2020 

Friday 14th February 

2020—school closes 

for half term 

 

Monday 24th Febru-

ary 2020—school 

reopens for spring 2 

 

Monday 9th– Friday 

13th 2020—Stay, 

Play and Learn Week 

Key Dates 

This week Year 2 have been sharpening up on their art skills. They 
have been producing Gakonga art work using pastes and doing some African 

inspired mono-printing. We have some very talented little artists, well done Year 2.

Wednesday 1st April 

Easter Bingo— 

Look out for tickets 

coming soon 

 

Monday 4th April 

School Closes for 

Easter Holidays 

 



This week on 11th February it was National Internet Safety Day. At Welles-

bourne we have been taking part in activities to do with online safety. Miss Parr, 

our ICT teacher has provided us with this handy check list so that you can  sit 

with your parents and support each other in staying safe online. 

Today our Year 5 classes visited LFC 

Football Stadium to take part in some 

workshops on Football and Homo-

phobia. The children had a great time 

and learned lots about respect, effort 

and cooperation, in fact all of our 

school values were part of the session. 

Well done Y5 on your fantastic behav-

iour and partaking well in the session.  

 


